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August 19, 2022 

 
SUBJECT: BID CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
RE: Invitation To Bid (ITB) for Replace and Update Information Booths at William P. Hobby 

Airport (HOU), Solicitation No. HHG-INFCOU-2022-020; Project No. PN 941 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
This correspondence serves as official notice that the referenced ITB solicitation is cancelled. 
No bids were received. The department Director determined that the City's solicitation for this 
project should be revised.  HAS will re-issue a new solicitation for this project that will be 
advertised in the newspaper and on the HAS website. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with the City of Houston, Houston 
Airport System.  If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this 
matter, please contact Humberto De La Garza, Sr. Procurement Specialist, via email at 
humberto.delagarza@houstontx.gov. 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Cathy Vander Plaats 
Aviation Procurement Officer 
Houston Airport System 
 
cc: Alfredo Oracion 
 Dallas Evans 
 Solicitation File 
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